
From: Shri Gauri Shankar Mandir <info@sgsm.ca>  

Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 3:46 PM 

To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 

Cc: Keenan, Dennis (Councillor) <Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Request for reduction in security deposits - Gauri Shankar Mandir - 1075 Queen St 

Brampton 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hi, We hereby wanted to request a reduction in the security deposits being asked by the 

City prior to issuance of Site Plan and Building Permit for the construction of new temple 

Shri Gauri Shankar Mandir at 1075 Queen St E. Brampton...  

  

-          The Mandir’s development funding is all community based as it is charitable 
organization. Hence we request a reduction.   

-         Mandir is willing to work with the City and community to construct the 
Mandir (temple) in a timely and quality manner.  

  

We request hereby a reduction of about upto 50% in the total securities.  

  

Pls also issue us a letter/email permitting us so as we can start the digging for 

the temple foundation while waiting for the reduction in security deposits. 
Your prompt action in this matter is highly appreciated. 

We look forward to your decisions eagerly.   

  

  

Thanks.  

Anand | Temple Management  
 


